
Weekly News - Friday 14th May 2021

Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

In a week that should have been dedicated to SATS, the children have
instead been able to continue their focus on learning - and what a busy
week it has been! They have maintained their focus and enthusiasm for
lessons and so, will be ready for a break this weekend. Hopefully, the sun will shine. We
would also like to wish Eid Mubarak to everyone celebrating this week.

English

This week we have closely analysed a text to understand the importance of choosing appropriate
vocabulary and sentence structure in order to make sure our writing has an impact on the reader. This
work will lead us to using dialogue in our narratives that will move on the action and convey character
traits.

Maths

The week began with dividing fractions by integers, before moving on to understanding decimal
place value. The children have also revised multiplying and dividing decimal numbers by 10, 100 and
1,000.

Foundation Subjects

In science we looked at the double circulatory system through a drama activity before recording our
understanding in a scientific diagram. In RE, we studied how the Torah is treated with respect. Our
history moved on in time to look at  the importance of reform in the Victorian era.

Notices & Reminders

● Next week the children will be visited by the school nurse for the third session of their
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) lessons on puberty, hygiene, health, relationships
and conception.

● Polite notice: the mid-morning snack you provide should be fruit or a healthy cereal bar.

● Small request - please could children NOT wear white sports socks to school with their uniform.
We understand that these are not allowed at Secondary School either.

Diamond Work Award

Elder: Jacob Oak: Meadow Willow: Lily


